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What is the WG Solar Energy Initiative (SEI)?
 
It is a process WG is utilizing to provide ongoing information about the solar energy industry 
and also to offer WG members access to information about financial options and solar 
providers. 

The solar providers in this Initiative have been vetted by the financial institutions also 
participating in this Initiative.  Although, WG is relying on this vetting process, WG is not 
endorsing any of the participating solar providers.  The goal of having a vetting process is to 
introduce WG members to a select group of solar providers.
	   

Is the SEI a referral program?
 
No, although it is similar to a referral program. Interested WG members will be able to access 
the contact information of the entities participating in this Initiative.  WG members (if they 
agree) may also be contacted by these participating financial institutions and solar providers.

Participants of this Initiative are required to be WG members and participate in select activities 
to support WG’s overall efforts. 
 

How can I learn more about this Initiative and get periodic updates?
 
Contact WG’s Sonia Salas for more information and to join our distribution list at  
ssalas@wga.com or by phone at 949-885-2251.

Western Growers is not affiliated with, does not endorse and does not require the use of any particular financial institution or 
solar provider. Western Growers is not responsible for the quality, defects, performance and delivery of goods and services in 
connection with solar energy systems procured through the WG Solar Energy Initiative. It is Western Growers intent to provide 
reliable information and access to qualified financial institutions and solar vendors; however, Western Growers members are solely 
responsible for selecting their financial institution or solar provider.
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